
Community Relations Committee Report       

September 13, 2024 

 

The CRC sponsored the Coffee with the Mayor in August which was a very successful turnout and lively 

discussion.   In September, the Coffee with Conversation will have a guest speaker, Joe Hinks, Code 

Enforcement Officer.   Please note that Joe will answer general questions about the Town Code, but will 

not be discussing individual projects or issues during this event. 

The CRC will meet again on October 2, at 10 a.m.   As with all CRC meetings, the public is invited, and 

opinions are welcome.  

Chris Keefe 

 

 

 

 

 


